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LEGAL DISCLAIMER - IMPORTANT NOTICE
The information in this message, including any attachments, is intended solely for the use of the person to whom it is addressed. It
may be confidential and subject to legal professional privilege and it should not be disclosed to or used by anyone else. If you
receive this message in error please let the sender know straight away. The Crown Estate's head office is at 1 St James's Market
London SW1Y 4AH.

We cannot accept liability resulting from email transmission.

From: Jonathan Treadaway
To: Norfolk Vanguard
Subject: Application by Norfolk Vanguard Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent for the Norfolk

Vanguard Offshore Wind Farm
Date: 24 May 2019 18:56:09
Attachments: Norfolk Consent Letter JT 24 May.pdf

Please see attached letter.

https://www.linkedin.com/company/the-crown-estate/
https://twitter.com/TheCrownEstate
https://www.instagram.com/thecrownestate/
https://www.thecrownestate.co.uk/
mailto:Jonathan.Treadaway@thecrownestate.co.uk
mailto:NorfolkVanguard@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
















